
Contact HealthyMedicationUse@fnha.ca for more information. 

Pharmacy Care 

Initiative Grant 

Grants are available until December 31, 2024 – apply now! 

Did you know that grants are available to support First Nations communities and organizations 

with pharmacy-related initiatives? 

What is a Pharmacy Care Initiative Grant? 

Grant funding can be used to host events or improve 

processes that facilitate and support pharmacy related 

initiatives such as: 

• Shingrix Vaccination;

• Access to over-the-counter medication;

• Smoking cessation therapy;

• Resolving coverage issues;

• Prescription delivery process;

• Access to clinical pharmacy services (i.e.

medication reviews);

• Enhancing wrap-around care for community
Opioid Antagonist Therapy (OAT) programming;

• Initiatives that build relationships between community members and Pharmacists; or

• Other pharmacy service priorities identified by the applicant.

Who is eligible for the grants? 

First Nations communities and First Nations organizations that are engaged in direct health service 

delivery to First Nations people in British Columbia (BC). 

When are applications open? 

Applications are open from April 1- December 31, 2024. You can learn more about grant eligibility and 

how to apply by visiting the link or scanning the QR code below. First Nations communities that 

require support to complete the grant application and/or develop a plan for this work please email 

HealthyMedicationUse@fnha.ca. 

https://www.fnha.ca/what-we-do/health-system/healthy-medication-use-pharmacy-

care- initiative-grant. 
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